
Thursday 22nd September 2022 -  Issue No 2 

Year 6 Secondary School 
Admissions 

Reminder: Parent Meeting will take place on Friday 
23rd September at 9:15—10:00am , the meeting 
aims to offer guidance on the application to 
secondary schools to parents and introduce key 
information about the SATs tests at the end of Key 
Stage 2. 

                     Mobile Phones in Playground 
As part of our safeguarding procedures parents are not permitted to use mobile phones in the 
school playground.  There are signs up all around the playground please adhere to this policy. 

PARENTS’ AFTERNOON 

Friday 14th October 2022 - 2:00-5:30 pm  
 

 

Parents’ Afternoon will take place in school with your child’s class teacher on Friday 14th October 2022.  

Appointments will be available on ParentMail for you to book from Friday 23rd September 2022, please 

ensure you have booked your appointment by Wednesday 12th October 2022. 

We are really looking forward to seeing you all.  

PLEASE NOTE THAT ALL CHILDREN MUST BE COLLECTED FROM THE PLAYGROUND AT 12:50PM ON FRIDAY 14TH  

OCTOBER,  SO THAT STAFF CAN PREPARE FOR THE AFTERNOON. 

                      P.E. Lessons 2022 

All children must wear their PE kit as their school uniform on their designated PE 

day.  This will remove the issues associated with changing. The expectations for PE 

kits are in line with the school uniform policy, please ensure children are in weather 

suitable clothing.  

• White Adderley PE top  

• Blue / black or grey tracksuit 

bottoms / leggings or shorts   

• Trainers or pumps  

Current Designated PE Days  

Monday Year 1 and Year 4  Thursday  Year 3 

Tuesday  Year 2 and Year 6  Thursday  Year 3 Swimming  

Wednesday  Year 5  Friday  Reception 

Adderley Food Bank 
Adderley Food Bank is now open for donations of 
tinned food only.  We will be working with local 
food bank to ensure our pupils are making a 
positive contribution to our 
community . 
Please check the expiry date of 
items before sending in school. 



 
Positive Pupil Behaviour Policy  

Parents’ Expectations  

Our Parents Aims: 
 

• To work in partnership with the school to promote positive values and Rights Respecting behaviour. 

• To encourage their children to take responsibility for their actions. 
• To value the work of the school, be aware of the school vision and the school’s Positive Pupil 

Behaviour Policy. 
• To support their children with their learning at home. 
• To attend Parents’ Afternoon, Curriculum Workshops, Open Days and other events designed to 

support their children. 

• To be proactive and take responsibility for their child’s behaviour. 
• Inform the school of any changes in circumstances that may affect their child’s behaviour. 

• Discuss any behavioural concerns with the class teacher promptly. 
• To be aware of the events taking place in school via the newsletter and website. 

• Parents will communicate with their child’s class teacher for any information. 

• Sharing or raising of any behaviour concerns. All School staff should refer to the Parent 
Communication Chart below when behaviour concerns are raised. 

 


